
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: CB/sf 
 
October 31st 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As a school we are keen to provide you with up to date information to make informed 
decisions regarding future education pathways for our students. We work closely 
with external organisations to keep up to date regarding changes and information. 
Students have access to an Independent Careers Advisor in school and also a 
comprehensive range of resources for education and career options. 
 
Please see the link below to provide you with more information about T Levels. This 
is a Department for Education video to explain the new qualification. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Bv3zpEAm3sk&feature=youtu.be 
 
In addition please see the attached guide to apprenticeships which I hope will assist 
with providing more information regarding this area too. 
 
If you have any queries please do contact me at the following email 
address  c.ball@campion.northants.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Clare Ball 
CEIAG Co-Ordinator 
Campion School 
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